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Taming the Wild Field Colonization and Empire on the Russian Steppe
Cornell University Press Stretching from the tributaries of the Danube to the Urals
and from the Russian forests to the Black and Caspian seas, the vast European
steppe has for centuries played very diﬀerent roles in the Russian imagination. To
the Grand Princes of Kiev and Muscovy, it was the "wild ﬁeld," a region inhabited by
nomadic Turko-Mongolic peoples who repeatedly threatened the fragile Slavic
settlements to the north. For the emperors and empresses of imperial Russia, it was
a land of boundless economic promise and a marker of national cultural prowess. By
the mid-nineteenth century the steppe, once so alien and threatening, had emerged
as an essential, if complicated, symbol of Russia itself. Traversing a thousand years
of the region's history, Willard Sunderland recounts the complex process of Russian
expansion and colonization, stressing the way outsider settlement at once created
the steppe as a region of empire and was itself constantly changing. The story is
populated by a colorful array of administrators, Cossack adventurers, Orthodox
missionaries, geographers, foreign entrepreneurs, peasants, and (by the late
nineteenth century) tourists and conservationists. Sunderland's approach to history
is comparative throughout, and his comparisons of the steppe with the North
American case are especially telling. Taming the Wild Field eloquently expresses
concern with the fate of the world's great grasslands, and the book ends at the
beginning of the twentieth century with the initiation of a conservation movement in
Russia by those appalled at the high environmental cost of expansion. The Baron's
Cloak A History of the Russian Empire in War and Revolution Cornell
University Press Baron Roman Fedorovich von Ungern-Sternberg (1885–1921) was a
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Baltic German aristocrat and tsarist military oﬃcer who fought against the
Bolsheviks in Eastern Siberia during the Russian Civil War. From there he established
himself as the de facto warlord of Outer Mongolia, the base for a fantastical plan to
restore the Russian and Chinese empires, which then ended with his capture and
execution by the Red Army as the war drew to a close. In The Baron’s Cloak, Willard
Sunderland tells the epic story of the Russian Empire’s ﬁnal decades through the arc
of the Baron’s life, which spanned the vast reaches of Eurasia. Tracking Ungern’s
movements, he transits through the Empire’s multinational borderlands, where the
country bumped up against three other doomed empires, the Habsburg, Ottoman,
and Qing, and where the violence unleashed by war, revolution, and imperial
collapse was particularly vicious. In compulsively readable prose that draws on wideranging research in multiple languages, Sunderland recreates Ungern’s far-ﬂung life
and uses it to tell a compelling and original tale of imperial success and failure in a
momentous time. Sunderland visited the many sites that shaped Ungern’s
experience, from Austria and Estonia to Mongolia and China, and these travels help
give the book its arresting geographical feel. In the early chapters, where direct
evidence of Ungern’s activities is sparse, he evokes peoples and places as Ungern
would have experienced them, carefully tracing the accumulation of inﬂuences that
ultimately came together to propel the better documented, more notorious phase of
his career Recurring throughout Sunderland’s magisterial account is a speciﬁc
artifact: the Baron’s cloak, an essential part of the cross-cultural uniform Ungern
chose for himself by the time of his Mongolian campaign: an orangey-gold Mongolian
kaftan embroidered in the Khalkha fashion yet outﬁtted with tsarist-style epaulettes
on the shoulders. Like his cloak, Ungern was an imperial product. He lived across the
Russian Empire, combined its contrasting cultures, fought its wars, and was molded
by its greatest institutions and most volatile frontiers. By the time of his trial and
execution mere months before the decree that created the USSR, he had become a
profoundly contradictory ﬁgure, reﬂecting both the empire’s potential as a
multinational society and its ultimately irresolvable limitations. Russia's People of
Empire Life Stories from Eurasia, 1500 to the Present Indiana University Press
A fundamental dimension of the Russian historical experience has been the diversity
of its people and cultures, religions and languages, landscapes and economies. For
six centuries this diversity was contained within the sprawling territories of the
Russian Empire and the Soviet Union, and it persists today in the entwined states
and societies of the former USSR.Russia's People of Empireexplores this enduring
multicultural world through life stories of 31 individuals -- famous and obscure, high
born and low, men and women -- that illuminate the cross-cultural exchanges at
work from the late 1500s to post-Soviet Russia. Working on the scale of a single life,
these micro-histories shed new light on the multicultural character of the Russian
Empire, which both shaped individuals' lives and in turn was shaped by them.
Russian Orientalism Asia in the Russian Mind from Peter the Great to the
Emigration Yale University Press Here, the author examines Russian thinking about
the Orient before the Revolution of 1917. He argues that the Russian Empire's bicontinental geography and the complicated nature of its encounter with Asia have all
resulted in a variegated understanding of the East among its people. Empire of
Nations Ethnographic Knowledge and the Making of the Soviet Union Cornell
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University Press When the Bolsheviks seized power in 1917, they set themselves the
task of building socialism in the vast landscape of the former Russian Empire, a
territory populated by hundreds of diﬀerent peoples belonging to a multitude of
linguistic, religious, and ethnic groups. Before 1917, the Bolsheviks had called for the
national self-determination of all peoples and had condemned all forms of
colonization as exploitative. After attaining power, however, they began to express
concern that it would not be possible for Soviet Russia to survive without the cotton
of Turkestan and the oil of the Caucasus. In an eﬀort to reconcile their antiimperialist position with their desire to hold on to as much territory as possible, the
Bolsheviks integrated the national idea into the administrative-territorial structure of
the new Soviet state. In Empire of Nations, Francine Hirsch examines the ways in
which former imperial ethnographers and local elites provided the Bolsheviks with
ethnographic knowledge that shaped the very formation of the new Soviet Union.
The ethnographers—who drew inspiration from the Western European colonial
context—produced all-union censuses, assisted government commissions charged
with delimiting the USSR's internal borders, led expeditions to study "the human
being as a productive force," and created ethnographic exhibits about the "Peoples
of the USSR." In the 1930s, they would lead the Soviet campaign against Nazi race
theories. Hirsch illuminates the pervasive tension between the colonial-economic
and ethnographic deﬁnitions of Soviet territory; this tension informed Soviet social,
economic, and administrative structures. A major contribution to the history of
Russia and the Soviet Union, Empire of Nations also oﬀers new insights into the
connection between ethnography and empire. Life Is Elsewhere Symbolic
Geography in the Russian Provinces, 1800–1917 Cornell University Press In Life
Is Elsewhere, Anne Lounsbery shows how nineteenth-century Russian literature
created an imaginary place called "the provinces"—a place at once homogeneous,
static, anonymous, and symbolically opposed to Petersburg and Moscow. Lounsbery
looks at a wide range of texts, both canonical and lesser-known, in order to explain
why the trope has exercised such enduring power, and what role it plays in the
larger symbolic geography that structures Russian literature's representation of the
nation's space. Using a comparative approach, she brings to light fundamental
questions that have long gone unasked: how to understand, for instance, the
weakness of literary regionalism in a country as large as Russia? Why the insistence,
from Herzen through Chekhov and beyond, that all Russian towns look the same? In
a literary tradition that constantly compared itself to a western European standard,
Lounsbery argues, the problem of provinciality always implied diﬃcult questions
about the symbolic geography of the nation as a whole. This constant awareness of a
far-oﬀ European model helps explain why the provinces, in all their supposed
drabness and predictability, are a topic of such fascination for Russian writers—why
these anonymous places are in eﬀect so important and meaningful, notwithstanding
the culture's nearly unremitting emphasis on their nullity and meaninglessness.
Empire of Extinction Russians and the North Paciﬁc's Strange Beasts of the
Sea, 1741-1867 Oxford University Press In the second half of the eighteenth
century, the Russian Empire-already the largest on earth-expanded its dominion
onto the ocean. Through a series of government-sponsored voyages of discovery and
the establishment of a private fur trade, Russians crossed and re-crossed the Bering
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Strait and the North Paciﬁc Ocean, establishing colonies in Kamchatka and Alaska
and exporting marine mammal furs to Europe and China. In the process they
radically transformed the North Paciﬁc, causing environmental catastrophe. In one of
the most hotly-contested imperial arenas of the day, the Russian empire organized a
host of Siberian and Alaskan native peoples to rapaciously hunt for fur seals, sea
otters, and other fur-bearing animals. The animals declined precipitously, and
Steller's sea cow went extinct. This destruction captured the attention of natural
historians who for the ﬁrst time began to recognize the threat of species extinction.
These experts drew upon Enlightenment and Romantic-era ideas about nature and
imperialism but their ideas were refracted through Russian scientiﬁc culture and
inﬂuenced by the region's unique ecology. Cosmopolitan scientiﬁc networks ensured
the spread of their ideas throughout Europe. Heeding the advice of these scientiﬁc
experts, Russian colonial governors began long-term management of marine
mammal stocks and instituted some of the colonial world's most forward-thinking
conservationist policies. Highlighting the importance of the North Paciﬁc in Russian
imperial and global environmental history, Empire of Extinction focuses on the
development of ideas about the natural world in a crucial location far from what has
been considered the center of progressive environmental attitudes. Threads of
Empire Loyalty and Tsarist Authority in Bashkiria, 1552–1917 Indiana
University Press A history and analysis of Bashkiria and its transformation into a
Russian imperial region of the course of three and a half centuries. Threads of
Empire examines how Russia’s imperial oﬃcials and intellectual elites made and
maintained their authority among the changing intellectual and political currents in
Eurasia from the mid-sixteenth century to the revolution of 1917. The book focuses
on a region 750 miles east of Moscow known as Bashkiria. The region was split
nearly evenly between Russian and Turkic language speakers, both nomads and
farmers. Ufa province at Bashkiria’s core had the largest Muslim population of any
province in the empire. The empire’s leading Muslim oﬃcial, the mufti, was based
there, but the region also hosted a Russian Orthodox bishop. Bashkirs and peasants
had diﬀerent legal status, and powerful Russian Orthodox and Muslim nobles
dominated the peasant estate. By the twentieth century, industrial mining and rail
commerce gave rise to a class structure of workers and managers. Bashkiria thus
presents a fascinating case study of empire in all its complexities and of how the
tsarist empire’s ideology and categories of rule changed over time. “An original and
well-researched study of the incorporation of the Bashkir lands and their
transformation into a Russian imperial region over the course of three and a half
centuries. Steinwedel argues that the history of Bashkiria exposes a number of the
empire’s achievements as a multiethnic society. . . . He draws out both important
shifts and abiding continuities in the history of the region [and] by employing a
multi-dimensional approach, covering a range of intersecting topics, provides a fuller
appreciation for the region. He also does a nice job pointing out the useful
commonalities and diﬀerences between the Bashkir lands and other parts of the
empire, making a compelling case for Bashkiria’s importance for understanding
larger processes.” —Willard Sunderland, author of Taming the Wild Field:
Colonization and Empire on the Russian Steppe “With its solid grounding in Russian
archival and printed sources and its sophisticated comparative approach,
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Steinwedel’s work will serve as a point of departure for historians of the Russian
Empire, and will become a book of reference for any future study of empires in
global history.” —American Historical Review “[Steinwedel’s] book is both a skilful
exercise in local and regional history, and an important contribution to the history of
Imperial Russia as a whole.” —Slavonic and East European Review Kodiak Kreol
Communities of Empire in Early Russian America Cornell University Press
Gwenn A. Miller brings to light the social, political, and economic patterns of life in
the settlement, making clear that Russia's modest colonial eﬀort oﬀ the Alaskan
coast fully depended on the assistance of Alutiiq people. Peopling the Russian
Periphery Borderland Colonization in Eurasian History Routledge Though
usually forgotten in general surveys of European colonization, the Russians were
among the greatest colonizers of the Old World, eventually settling across most of
the immense expanse of Northern Europe and Asia, from the Baltic and the Paciﬁc,
and from the Arctic Ocean to Central Asia. This book makes a unique contribution to
our understanding of the Eurasian past by examining the policies, practices, cultural
representations, and daily-life experiences of Slavic settlement in non-Russian
regions of Eurasia from the time of Ivan the Terrible to the nuclear era. The
movement of tens of millions of Slavic settlers was a central component of Russian
empire-building, and of the everyday life of numerous social and ethnic groups and
remains a crucial regional security issue today, yet it remains relatively
understudied. Peopling the Russian Periphery redresses this omission through a
detailed exploration of the varied meanings and dynamics of Slavic settlement from
the sixteenth century to the 1960s. Providing an account of the diﬀerent approaches
of settlement and expansion that were adopted in diﬀerent periods of history, it
includes detailed case studies of particular episodes of migration. Written by
upcoming and established experts in Russian history, with exceptional geographical
and chronological breadth, this book provides a thorough examination of the history
of Slavic settlement and migration from the Muscovite to the Soviet era. It will be of
great interest to students and scholars of Russian history, comparative history of
colonization, migration, interethnic contact, environmental history and European
Imperialism. After Oriental Despotism Eurasian Growth in a Global
Perspective A&C Black The concepts of economic backwardness, Asiatic despotism
and orientalism have strongly inﬂuenced perceptions of modernization, democracy
and economic growth over the last three centuries. This book provides an original
view of Russian and Asian history that views both in a global perspective. Via this
analysis, Alessandro Stanziani opens new dimensions in the study of state formation,
the global slave trade, warfare and European and Asian growth. After Oriental
Despotism questions conventional oppositions between Europe and Asia. By
revisiting the history of Eurasia in this context, the book oﬀers a serious challenge to
existing ideas about the aims and goals of economic growth. Colonizing Russia's
Promised Land Orthodoxy and Community on the Siberian Steppe University
of Toronto Press Colonizing Russia's Promised Land: Orthodoxy and Community on
the Siberian Steppe, examines how Russian Orthodoxy acted as a basic building
block for constructing Russian settler communities in current-day southern Siberia
and northern Kazakhstan. Internal Colonization Russia's Imperial Experience
John Wiley & Sons This book gives a radically new reading of Russia’s culturalhistory.
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Alexander Etkind traces how the Russian Empire conqueredforeign territories and
domesticated its own heartlands, therebycolonizing many peoples, Russians
included. This vision ofcolonization as simultaneously internal and external,
colonizingone’s own people as well as others, is crucial for scholarsof empire,
colonialism and globalization. Starting with the fur trade, which shaped its enormous
territory,and ending with Russia’s collapse in 1917, Etkind exploresserfdom, the
peasant commune, and other institutions of internalcolonization. His account brings
out the formative role of foreigncolonies in Russia, the self-colonizing discourse of
Russianclassical historiography, and the revolutionary leaders’illusory hopes for an
alliance with the exotic, paciﬁstsectarians. Transcending the boundaries between
history andliterature, Etkind examines striking writings about Russia’simperial
experience, from Defoe to Tolstoy and from Gogol toConrad. This path-breaking book
blends together historical, theoretical andliterary analysis in a highly original way. It
will be essentialreading for students of Russian history and literature and foranyone
interested in the literary and cultural aspects ofcolonization and its aftermath.
Stalinism on the Frontier of Empire Women and State Formation in the
Soviet Far East Cambridge University Press A fascinating history of frontier
Stalinism that sheds new light on the nature of Soviet society and Stalinism in the
1930s. Mussolini's Nation-Empire Cambridge University Press The ﬁrst
exploration of how Mussolini employed population settlement inside the nation and
across the empire to strengthen Italian sovereignty. Tatar Empire Kazan's
Muslims and the Making of Imperial Russia In the 1700s, Kazan Tatar (Muslim
scholars of Kazan) and scholarly networks stood at the forefront of Russia's
expansion into the South Urals, western Siberia, and the Kazakh steppe. It was there
that the Tatars worked with Russian agents, established settlements, and spread
their own religious and intellectual cuture that helped shaped their identity in the
19th and early 20th centuries. Kazan Tatars proﬁted economically from Russia's
commercial and military expansion to Muslim lands and began to present
themselves as leaders capable of bringing Islamic modernity to the rest of Russia's
Muslim population. Danielle Ross bridges the history of Russia's imperial project with
the history of Russia's Muslims by exploring the Kazan Tatars as participants in the
construction of the Russian empire. Ross focuses on Muslim clerical and commercial
networks to reconstruct the ongoing interaction among Russian imperial policy,
nonstate actors, and intellectual developments within Kazan's Muslim community
and also considers the evolving relationship with Central Asia, the Kazakh steppe,
and western China. Tatar Empire oﬀers a more Muslim-centered narrative of Russian
empire building, making clear the links between cultural reformism and Kazan Tatar
participation in the Russian eastward expansion. The Struggle for the Eurasian
Borderlands Cambridge University Press Major new account of the Eurasian
borderlands as 'shatter zones' which have generated some of the world's most
signiﬁcant conﬂicts. The Oxford World History of Empire Oxford University Press,
USA This is the ﬁrst world history of empire, reaching from the third millennium BCE
to the present. By combining synthetic surveys, thematic comparative essays, and
numerous chapters on speciﬁc empires, its two volumes provide unparalleled
coverage of imperialism throughout history and across continents, from Asia to
Europe and from Africa to the Americas. Only a few decades ago empire was
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believed to be a thing of the past; now it is clear that it has been and remains one of
the most enduring forms of political organization and power. We cannot understand
the dynamics and resilience of empire without moving decisively beyond the study of
individual cases or particular periods, such as the relatively short age of European
colonialism. The history of empire, as these volumes amply demonstrate, needs to
be drawn on the much broader canvas of global history. Volume I: The Imperial
Experience is dedicated to synthesis and comparison. Following a comprehensive
theoretical survey and bold world history synthesis, ﬁfteen chapters analyze and
explore the multifaceted experience of empire across cultures and through the ages.
The broad range of perspectives includes: scale, world systems and geopolitics,
military organization, political economy and elite formation, monumental display,
law, mapping and registering, religion, literature, the politics of diﬀerence,
resistance, energy transfers, ecology, memories, and the decline of empires. This
broad set of topics is united by the central theme of power, examined under four
headings: systems of power, cultures of power, disparities of power, and memory
and decline. Taken together, these chapters oﬀer a comprehensive and unique view
of the imperial experience in world history. Volume II: The History of Empires tracks
the protean history of political domination from the very beginnings of state
formation in the Bronze Age up to the present. Case studies deal with the full range
of the historical experience of empire, from the realms of the Achaemenids and
Asoka to the empires of Mali and Songhay, and from ancient Rome and China to the
Mughals, American settler colonialism, and the Soviet Union. Forty-ﬁve chapters
detailing the history of individual empires are tied together by a set of global
synthesizing surveys that structure the world history of empire into eight
chronological phases. The Plough that Broke the Steppes Agriculture and
Environment on Russia's Grasslands, 1700-1914 Oxford University Press This is
the ﬁrst environmental history of Russia's steppes. David Moon focuses on the
settlement of migrants from central Russia, Ukraine, and central Europe, and
analyses how naturalists and scientists came to understand the steppe environment,
including the origins of the fertile black earth. Replenishing the Earth The Settler
Revolution and the Rise of the Angloworld OUP Oxford Why are we speaking
English? Replenishing the Earth gives a new answer to that question, uncovering a
'settler revolution' that took place from the early nineteenth century that led to the
explosive settlement of the American West and its forgotten twin, the British West,
comprising the settler dominions of Canada, Australia, New Zealand, and South
Africa. Between 1780 and 1930 the number of English-speakers rocketed from 12
million in 1780 to 200 million, and their wealth and power grew to match. Their
secret was not racial, or cultural, or institutional superiority but a resonant
intersection of historical changes, including the sudden rise of mass transfer across
oceans and mountains, a revolutionary upward shift in attitudes to emigration, the
emergence of a settler 'boom mentality', and a late ﬂowering of non-industrial
technologies -wind, water, wood, and work animals - especially on settler frontiers.
This revolution combined with the Industrial Revolution to transform settlement into
something explosive - capable of creating great cities like Chicago and Melbourne
and large socio-economies in a single generation. When the great settler booms
busted, as they always did, a second pattern set in. Links between the Anglo-wests
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and their metropolises, London and New York, actually tightened as rising tides of
staple products ﬂowed one way and ideas the other. This 're-colonization' reintegrated Greater America and Greater Britain, bulking them out to become the
superpowers of their day. The 'Settler Revolution' was not exclusive to the
Anglophone countries - Argentina, Siberia, and Manchuria also experienced it. But it
was the Anglophone settlers who managed to integrate frontier and metropolis most
successfully, and it was this that gave them the impetus and the material power to
provide the world's leading super-powers for the last 200 years. This book will
reshape understandings of American, British, and British dominion histories in the
long 19th century. It is a story that has such crucial implications for the histories of
settler societies, the homelands that spawned them, and the indigenous peoples
who resisted them, that their full histories cannot be written without it. A Contested
Borderland Competing Russian and Romanian Visions of Bessarabia in the
Late Nineteenth and Early Twentieth Century Central European University
Press Bessarabia?mostly occupied by modern-day republic of Moldova?was the only
territory representing an object of rivalry and symbolic competition between the
Russian Empire and a fully crystallized nation-state: the Kingdom of Romania. This
book is an intellectual prehistory of the Bessarabian problem, focusing on the
antagonism of the national and imperial visions of this contested periphery. Through
a critical reassessment and revision of the traditional historical narratives, the study
argues that Bessarabia was claimed not just by two opposing projects of ?symbolic
inclusion,? but also by two alternative and theoretically antagonistic models of
political legitimacy. By transcending the national lens of Bessarabian / Moldovan
history and viewing it in the broader Eurasian comparative context, the book
responds to the growing tendency in recent historiography to focus on the
peripheries in order to better understand the functioning of national and imperial
states in the modern era. ÿ Empires in World History Power and the Politics of
Diﬀerence Princeton University Press How empires have used diversity to shape the
world order for more than two millennia Empires—vast states of territories and
peoples united by force and ambition—have dominated the political landscape for
more than two millennia. Empires in World History departs from conventional
European and nation-centered perspectives to take a remarkable look at how
empires relied on diversity to shape the global order. Beginning with ancient Rome
and China and continuing across Asia, Europe, the Americas, and Africa, Jane
Burbank and Frederick Cooper examine empires' conquests, rivalries, and strategies
of domination—with an emphasis on how empires accommodated, created, and
manipulated diﬀerences among populations. Burbank and Cooper examine Rome
and China from the third century BCE, empires that sustained state power for
centuries. They delve into the militant monotheism of Byzantium, the Islamic
Caliphates, and the short-lived Carolingians, as well as the pragmatically tolerant
rule of the Mongols and Ottomans, who combined religious protection with the
politics of loyalty. Burbank and Cooper discuss the inﬂuence of empire on capitalism
and popular sovereignty, the limitations and instability of Europe's colonial projects,
Russia's repertoire of exploitation and diﬀerentiation, as well as the "empire of
liberty"—devised by American revolutionaries and later extended across a continent
and beyond. With its investigation into the relationship between diversity and
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imperial states, Empires in World History oﬀers a fresh approach to understanding
the impact of empires on the past and present. Empires and the Reach of the
Global Harvard University Press Empire was not fabricated in European capitals and
implemented "out there." Imperial systems aﬀected the metropole as well as the
farthest outpost. Empires and the Reach of the Global shows how imperialism has
been a shaping force not just in international politics but in the economies and
cultures of today's world. Struggles for Belonging Citizenship in Europe,
1900-2020 Oxford University Press This book recounts the history of citizenship in
20th century Europe, focussing on six countries: Great Britain, France, Germany,
Czechoslovakia, Poland, and Russia. It is the history of a central legal institution that
signiﬁcantly represents and at the same time determines struggles over migration,
integration, and belonging. The Routledge History of Western Empires
Routledge The Routledge History of Western Empires is an all new volume focusing
on the history of Western Empires in a comparative and thematic perspective.
Comprising of thirty-three original chapters arranged in eight thematic sections, the
book explores European overseas expansion from the Age of Discovery to the Age of
Decolonisation. Studies by both well-known historians and new scholars oﬀer fresh,
accessible perspectives on a multitude of themes ranging from colonialism in the
Arctic to the scramble for the coral sea, from attitudes to the environment in the
East Indies to plans for colonial settlement in Australasia. Chapters examine colonial
attitudes towards poisonous animals and the history of colonial medicine,
evangelisaton in Africa and Oceania, colonial recreation in the tropics and the
tragedy of the slave trade. The Routledge History of Western Empires ranges over
ﬁve centuries and crosses continents and oceans highlighting transnational and
cross-cultural links in the imperial world and underscoring connections between
colonial history and world history. Through lively and engaging case studies,
contributors not only weigh in on historiographical debates on themes such as
human rights, religion and empire, and the ‘taproots’ of imperialism, but also
illustrate the various approaches to the writing of colonial history. A vital contribution
to the ﬁeld. Shatterzone of Empires Coexistence and Violence in the German,
Habsburg, Russian, and Ottoman Borderlands Indiana University Press From
the Baltic to the Black Sea, four major empires with ethnically and religiously diverse
populations encountered each other along often changing and contested borders.
Examining this geographically vast, multicultural region through a variety of
methodological lenses, this volume oﬀers informed and dispassionate analyses of
how the many populations of these borderlands managed to coexist in a previous
era and why the areas eventually descended into violence. An understanding of this
region will help readers grasp the preconditions of interethnic coexistence and the
causes of ethnic violence and war in many of the world's other borderlands both past
and present. Tales of Imperial Russia The Life and Times of Sergei Witte,
1849-1915 OUP Oxford History and biography meet in Tales of Imperial Russia, a
study of the late-Romanov Russian Empire, told through the ﬁgure of Sergei Witte.
Like Bismarck or Gorbachev, Witte was a European statesman serving an empire. He
was the most important statesman of pre-revolutionary Russia. In the Georgia,
Odessa, Kyiv, and St. Petersburg of the nineteenth century, he inhabited the worlds
of the Victorian Age, as young boy, student, railway executive, lover of divorcees and
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Jews, monarchist, and technocrat. His political career saw him construct the TranSiberian Railway, propel Russia towards Far Eastern war with Japan, visit America in
1905 to negotiate the Treaty of Portsmouth concluding that war, and return home to
confront revolutionary disorder with the State Duma, the ﬁrst Russian parliament.
The book is based on two memoir manuscripts that Witte wrote between 1906 and
1912, and includes his account of Nicholas II, the Empress Alexandra, and the
machinations of a Russian imperial court that he believed were leading the country
to revolution. Telling the story both of a life and of the last days of the Tsarist
empire, Tales of Imperial Russia will delight and inform all those interested in
biography, literature, and history, as well as readers interested in the history of
modern Russia. Enlightened Colonialism Civilization Narratives and Imperial
Politics in the Age of Reason Springer This book further qualiﬁes the postcolonial
thesis and shows its limits. To reach these goals, it links text analysis and political
history on a global comparative scale. Focusing on imperial agents, their narratives
of progress, and their political aims and strategies, it asks whether Enlightenment
gave birth to a new colonialism between 1760 and 1820. Has Enlightenment
provided the cultural and intellectual origins of modern colonialism? For decades,
historians of political thought, philosophy, and literature have debated this question.
On one side, many postcolonial authors believe that enlightened rationalism helped
delegitimize non-European cultures. On the other side, some historians of ideas and
literature are willing to defend at least some eighteenth-century philosophers whom
they consider to have been “anti-colonialists”. Surprisingly enough, both sides have
focused on literary and philosophical texts, but have rarely taken political and social
practice into account. Shifting Forms of Continental Colonialism Unﬁnished
Struggles and Tensions Springer Nature This book explores shifting forms of
continental colonialism in Asia, Africa, Europe, and the Americas, from the early
modern period to the present. It oﬀers an interdisciplinary approach bringing
together historians, anthropologists, and sociologists to contribute to a critical
historical anthropology of colonialism. Though focused on the modern era, the
volume illustrates that the colonial paradigm is a framework of theories and
concepts that can be applied globally and deeply into the past. The chapters engage
with a wide range of topics and disciplinary approaches from the theoretical to the
empirical, deepening our understanding of under-researched areas of colonial
studies and providing a cutting edge contribution to the study of continental and
internal colonialism for all those interested in the global impact of colonialism on
continents. By Sword and Plow France and the Conquest of Algeria Cornell
University Press In 1830, with France's colonial empire in ruins, Charles X ordered his
army to invade Ottoman Algiers. Victory did not salvage his regime from revolution,
but it began the French conquest of Algeria, which was continued and consolidated
by the succeeding July Monarchy. In By Sword and Plow, Jennifer E. Sessions explains
why France chose ﬁrst to conquer Algeria and then to transform it into its only largescale settler colony. Deftly reconstructing the political culture of mid-nineteenthcentury France, she also sheds light on policies whose long-term consequences
remain a source of social, cultural, and political tensions in France and its former
colony. In Sessions's view, French expansion in North Africa was rooted in contests
over sovereignty and male citizenship in the wake of the Atlantic revolutions of the
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eighteenth century. The French monarchy embraced warfare as a means to
legitimize new forms of rule, incorporating the Algerian army into royal iconography
and public festivals. Colorful broadsides, songs, and plays depicted the men of the
Armée d’Afrique as citizen soldiers. Social reformers and colonial theorists
formulated plans to settle Algeria with European emigrants. The propaganda used to
recruit settlers featured imagery celebrating Algeria's agricultural potential, but the
male emigrants who responded were primarily poor, urban laborers who saw the
colony as a place to exercise what they saw as their right to work. Generously
illustrated with examples of this imperialist iconography, Sessions's work connects a
wide-ranging culture of empire to speciﬁc policies of colonization during a pivotal
period in the genesis of modern France. Familiar Strangers The Georgian
Diaspora and the Evolution of Soviet Empire Oxford University Press Familiar
Strangers tells the story of a remarkably successful group of ethnic outsiders at the
heart of Soviet empire and, in so doing, reinterprets the course of modern Russian
and Soviet history. While past scholars have portrayed the Soviet Union as a
Russian-led empire composed of separatenational republics, Erik R. Scott draws on
untapped archival documents in multiple languages to make the case that it was
actually an empire of diasporas, forged through the mixing of a diverse array of
nationalities. Concealed behind external Soviet borders, internal diasporas from the
Sovietrepublics migrated throughout the socialist empire, leaving their mark on its
politics, culture, and economics. Among the Soviet Union's internal diasporas, the
Georgians were arguably the most prominent group. The roles they played in the
Soviet empire's evolution illuminate the opportunities as well as the limitations of the
Bolshevik Revolution for ethnic minorities. Georgian revolutionaries
accompaniedStalin in his rise to power and helped build the socialist state; Georgian
culinary specialists contributed the dishes and rituals that deﬁned Soviet dining
habits; Georgian cultural entrepreneurs perfected a ﬂamboyant repertoire that spoke
for a multiethnic society on stage and screen; Georgiantraders thrived in the Soviet
Union's burgeoning informal economy; and Georgian intellectuals explored the
furthest limits of allowable expression, ultimately calling into question the legitimacy
of Soviet power. Looking at the rise and fall of the Soviet Union from a Georgian
perspective, this book moves past the typical divide between center and periphery,
and colonizer and colonized, that guides most scholarship on empire. Arguing for a
new theory of diaspora, it oﬀers a new way of thinking about theexperience of
minorities in multiethnic states, with implications far beyond the imperial borders of
Russia and Eurasia. The Routledge Handbook of the History of Settler
Colonialism Taylor & Francis The Routledge Handbook of the History of Settler
Colonialism examines the global history of settler colonialism as a distinct mode of
domination from ancient times to the present day. It explores the ways in which new
polities were established in freshly discovered ‘New Worlds’, and covers the history
of many countries, including Australia, New Zealand, Israel, Japan, South Africa,
Liberia, Algeria, Canada, and the USA. Chronologically as well as geographically
wide-reaching, this volume focuses on an extensive array of topics and regions
ranging from settler colonialism in the Neo-Assyrian and Roman empires, to
relationships between indigenes and newcomers in New Spain and the early Mexican
republic, to the settler-dominated polities of Africa during the twentieth century. Its
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twenty-nine inter-disciplinary chapters focus on single colonies or on regional
developments that straddle the borders of present-day states, on successful
settlements that would go on to become powerful settler nations, on failed settler
colonies, and on the historiographies of these experiences. Taking a fundamentally
international approach to the topic, this book analyses the varied experiences of
settler colonialism in countries around the world. With a synthesizing yet original
introduction, this is a landmark contribution to the emerging ﬁeld of settler colonial
studies and will be a valuable resource for anyone interested in the global history of
imperialism and colonialism. Nationalizing Empires Central European University
Press The essays in Nationalizing Empires challenge the dichotomy between empire
and nation state that for decades has dominated historiography. The authors center
their attention on nation-building in the imperial core and maintain that the
nineteenth century, rather than the age of nation-states, was the age of empires and
nationalism. They identify a number of instances where nation building projects in
the imperial metropolis aimed at the preservation and extension of empires rather
than at their dissolution or the transformation of entire empires into nation states.
Such observations have until recently largely escaped theoretical reﬂection. Russia
and Courtly Europe Cambridge University Press This book explores diplomacy and
ritual practice at a moment of new departures and change in both early modern
Europe and Russia. The Seven Years' War Global Views BRILL In The Seven
Years’ War: Global Views, Mark H. Danley, Patrick J. Speelman, and sixteen other
contributors reach beyond traditional approaches to the conﬂict. Chapters cover
previously-understudied aspects of the war in Europe, Asia, Africa, and the Western
Hemisphere. Migration and Membership Regimes in Global and Historical
Perspective An Introduction BRILL Migration and Membership RegimesM brings
together ten essays on the history of settlement and migration in an analytical
framework which reconceptualises the migrant-state relationship and explores the
variety of membership regimes on ﬁve continents and over two millennia. Russian
Central Asia in the Works of Nikolai Karazin, 1842–1908 Ambivalent
Triumph Springer Nature “This book provides a deep reading of Nikolai Karazin’s
works and his relationship with Central Asia. Elena Andreeva shows how Karazin’s
proliﬁc creations have much to tell us about Russian imperialism, colonial and local
society as well as Russians’ self-identity as colonizers and Europeans. The work
oﬀers an original contribution to the scholarship on Russian imperial history and that
of Central Asia, and Russian literary history also. Karazin’s importance—at the time
and now—is appropriately highlighted.” - Jeﬀ Sahadeo, Associate Professor, Carleton
University, Canada “Elena Andreeva’s book resurrects a vital if forgotten ﬁgure from
the Russian past: Nikolai Karazin, Russia’s Kipling, a multifaceted participant in
Russian imperial expansion, whose ﬁction, journalism, ethnography and visual
representations may well have done more than any agent of the Russian state to
represent and popularize Russia’s conquest of Central Asia to a newly literate
Russian public beyond the educated elites. Archivally based and carefully argued,
Andreeva’s study of Karazin reveals the absence of any singular logic to Russian
imperial expansion. In her analysis Karazin emerges as a vernacular enthusiast of
empire who was able to reconcile a skeptical attitude towards tsarist autocracy with
an idealized view of Russia’s 'civilizing' mission in the East.” - Harsha Ram, Associate
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Professor, University of California, Berkeley, USA This book is dedicated to the
literary and visual images of Central Asia in the works of the popular Russian artist
Nikolai Karazin. It analyzes the ways Karazin’s discourse inﬂected, and was inﬂected
by, the expansion of the Russian empire – and therefore sheds light on the place of
art and culture in the Russian colonial enterprise. It is the ﬁrst attempt to interpret
Karazin’s images of Central Asia within Russian imperial networks and within the
maze of the Russian national identity that informed them. Russian Empire Space,
People, Power, 1700-1930 Indiana University Press Presents a new conception of
the Russian empire The Bolsheviks and the Russian Empire Cambridge
University Press This book oﬀers a new interpretation of the Russian Revolution,
ﬁnding that nearly two-thirds of the Bolsheviks were ethnic minorities. The Russian
Revolution A View from the Third World Verso Books Renowned Pan-African and
socialist theorist on the Bolshevik Revolution and its post-colonial legacy In his short
life, Guyanese intellectual Walter Rodney emerged as one of the foremost thinkers
and activists of the anticolonial revolution, leading movements in North America,
Africa, and the Caribbean. Wherever he was, Rodney was a lightning rod for workingclass Black Power organizing. His deportation sparked Jamaica’s Rodney Riots in
1968, and his scholarship trained a generation how to approach politics on an
international scale. In 1980, shortly after founding the Working People’s Alliance in
Guyana, the thirty-eight-year-old Rodney was assassinated. Walter Rodney’s Russian
Revolution collects surviving texts from a series of lectures he delivered at the
University of Dar es Salaam, an intellectual hub of the independent Third World. It
had been his intention to work these into a book, a goal completed posthumously
with the editorial aid of Robin D.G. Kelley and Jesse Benjamin. Moving across the
historiography of the long Russian Revolution with clarity and insight, Rodney
transcends the ideological fault lines of the Cold War. Surveying a broad range of
subjects—the Narodniks, social democracy, the October Revolution, civil war, and
the challenges of Stalinism—Rodney articulates a distinct viewpoint from the Third
World, one that grounds revolutionary theory and history with the people in motion.
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